

ARLINGTON HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT 25

1200 S. Dunton Ave., Arlington Heights, IL 60005 • (847) 758-4890 • Fax (847) 758-4909 • cfahnoe@sd25.org

Asst. Superintendent of Student Learning

Dr. Eric Olson

Director of Student Services Aimee LeBlanc

Director of Technology and Assessment Christopher Fahnoe

Director of Teaching and Learning

Duane Meighan

Student Services Coordinators

Ginny Hiltz Lisa Kramp Maggie Wade

Teaching and Learning Facilitators:

Jeff McHugh Shab Poloz Kristen Williams Sharon Nelles Katie Kaufman

Technology Support Team

Dawn Andrews Andrew Benton Tim Higgins Brad Katz

Administrative Support

Marilyn Allina Ginny Braun Lana O'Brien Reem Varghese Fall, 2014

Dear Parent(s):

Your child will soon be participating in district-wide achievement testing. Students in grades 2-8 will begin Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) testing on September 9th. The computerized format of MAP, aligned to the Common Core standards, provides teachers with testing results within twenty-four hours along with online instructional resources. These advantages assist the teachers in their instructional planning by effective and timely use of assessment measures.

This fall, students in grades 2-8 will take the reading and mathematics assessment between September 9th and September 27th. The total time for testing in both areas would be about two hours.

The MAP results will be sent home prior to fall parent teacher conferences. We ask for your continued support in this assessment process. If possible, please avoid scheduling outside appointments during testing time.

If you have any questions, please contact the principal of your child's school. You can also find additional information at the Northwest Evaluation Association's website - http://www.nwea.org/.

Sincerely,

Dr. Eric Olson Assistant Superintendent

for Student Learning

Christopher Fahnoe
Director of Technology
and Assessment

